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Comments: Hello. My name is Kerry Johnson, and | have strong and clear sensibilities regarding Project
#58218. As a government agency, the USFS should be considering the large, overall impacts of any particular
project, under a general management policy. Such a general policy must consider both the global environmental
impacts and more regional and local environmental impacts as a top priority -- we can NOT breath, eat, and be
sheltered by money alone -- we need a viable environment to survive and thrive. This is just common sense.
Yes? Any clear-cutting of forests should no longer be considered, for almost any reason -- this is NOT ‘good
management' or stewardship of our common resources. Instead, we need to maximally conserve and protect our
forests in only the healthiest and most sustainable ways possible. Please do NOT consider "alternative #1"
under any circumstances. | thank you.



